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To  

The Principals/Deans/Directors of  

RGUHS affiliated medical colleges 

 

Sir, 

 

The Medical Council of India in its letter No, MCI-211(2)(20)(GEN)/2014-Ethics 

158215 dated:11-02-2015 has informed to all stakeholders including the Universities that 

it has come to its knowledge that doctors who are working in medical college have 

presented themselves before the MCI at the time of assessment as Teaching staff were 

actually found that they are not actually working in institution on permanent basis on the 

roll of medical college concerned but were only presented themselves as such at the time 

of assessment. The MCI has taken very serious note of this issue and has gone to the 

extent of viewing the said action as a Professional Misconduct which could be dealt 

under provisions of (Professional Misconduct, Etiquette and Ethics) Regulations 2002.  

 

Therefore, it is hereby informed to the principals of the affiliated colleges to 

inform their teaching staff that they shall not indulge in such practices. The University 

will view such actions of the teaching staff as professional misconduct and deal with the 

same in accordance with the Regulations of the University. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                 REGISTRAR 



 

 


